
We are pleased to announce that from September 2025 Christ's Hospital has fee 
assisted spaces available for day and boarding students. 

We warmly invite current Year 5 and Year 6 families to: 

Christ’s Hospital's Open Morning on Saturday 26 April  

 

 
 

To book now sign up here > Book an open morning - Christ's Hospital 

If you would like to find out more at the Open Morning please speak to Andrew 

Wines (Assistant Head, Admissions) or Clare Phillips (Director of Marketing). 

If you are unable to join us for our Open Morning but would like to find out more, 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 

01403 246555 

hello@christs-hospital.org.uk  

https://www.christs-hospital.org.uk/admissions/book-an-open-morning/
https://www.christs-hospital.org.uk/admissions/book-an-open-morning/
mailto:hello@christs-hospital.org.uk

